
PANTHER ACADEMY
SITE BASE COUNCIL MEETING
October 27, 2014
2:30 p.m. 
1.  Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 2:30 p.m.  by Kelly Graham.
2. Members Present:  Kelly Graham; Betsy Beach; Amy Truitt; Nicole Hines; Jarisia Lamons; and Secretary, Kim Druen.
3. Members Absent:  Hollie Butler
4. Guests:  None
5. Agenda:  Approved first by Beach and second Lamons.  
6. Approval of September 29 Minutes:  Approved first by Beach and second Lamons.  
7. Principal’s Report:  Ms. Graham mentioned that the first Born Learning Academy was very beneficial to parents which were held on October 14.  There were about 8 families in attendance for this.  Next one will be November 11.  Ms. Lamon’s requested copies of Born Learning Academy/Agendas for distributing at the Career Center.   She mentioned the Look 2 Learning Training that all EIS principals received recently.  These are basically quick mini walkthroughs to help administrators collect data on student engagement.   This strongly focuses on the “student Learning” in the classroom.  District Test Scores were reviewed and discussed as well.  Panther Academy feeds into the two elementary scores for Program Reviews.  Arts and Humanities and Practical Living/Career Studies are focus areas of concern for Panther Academy.  
Red Ribbon Week was discussed by Ms. Graham.  She stated that not only are the students being taught about saying no to drugs, but also on what Bullying is and what to do to stop it.  Ms. Graham reminded everyone of the STOP contact link on the EIS website to report any bullying or violence.  Donation:  Ms. Graham mentioned that a $1000 dollar donation was made to PA by student Phoneix Bell’s parents, 
8. Budget Updates: All budgets were discussed.  ESS:  $2025.00 (most likely will be used for kinder camp over the summer, but will be discuss more in Feb./March.)  Title I:  No extra funds here to use for PD, only parent involvement.  Majority of this pays for the RTI Teaching position.  Section 6:  Section 6 Budget was discussed and altered to give teachers more funding for their classrooms despite the cut in budget from $24, 378 to $22,596.   Council discussed the need for more PD funds (only $645 in this account) and most of it will help cover room, travel, and miles for two teachers to attend the Kindergarten Conference in Nashville in November.  Their registration will be covered by District PD funds.  Ms. Lamon’s shared that she would inquire about getting more funds for teacher PD through United Way or North Central Ky Foundation.  Ms. Grahan stated that we will need to start researching ways to get funds for PD support.  The majority of Kindergarten teachers want to attend the KG conference and she noted that it would be highly beneficial to send all of them to this since it’s focused on this one age group.       
9. Meeting Adjourned:  Ms. Truitt motioned to adjourn and Ms. Lamons seconded.  
